Meeting held Nov. 16, 2016. Remember to thank Troy Township workers when you see them in our
neighborhood. They are doing an outstanding job picking up our leaves and branches. Remember that
they can not pick up from the culverts, only from the pavement in front of your homes. Refrain from
dumping leaves, garbage and trash in empty lots.

Halloween was a great time. Over 100 participants had a fun costume parade. Next year the parade will
be on the Sunday before Halloween and the trick or treating will be on Oct 31st.

Mailings and emails will be coming out the end of Jan 2017 for the 2017 homeowner dues. Only 149 out
of over 200+ homes paid dues in 2016. This is mainly used to pay for mosquito spraying which is over
$5,000.00 dollars. You, all, know that this past year was a rough mosquito year. Our goal is to get all
neighbors to pay so all can benefit equally.



